February 4, 2025
House Committee on Revenue

Re: House Bill 2301

Dear Chair Representative Nathanson, Vice-Chairs Representatives Reschke and Walters, and members
of the Committee:

I am in favor of passing HB 2301 out of committee. Any reason to lower a tax burden on estates is
welcome.

The estate tax is morally reprehensible in any case. People earned that money for themselves and their
heirs — not the state.

This legislation is far overdue.

Richard Wisner




